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Pick-up stolen from Bolton driveway

	Caledon OPP are looking for who's responsible for the theft of a white 2007 Dodge Ram pick-up truck.

Police report it was taken from a driveway on Hubert Corless Drive in Bolton sometime between March 10 and 19, when the theft

was reported.

The pick-up is equipped with a quad cab and a full box. There is a scuba diving symbol sticker on the driver's side rear window.

Police are reminding residents to contact the OPP Communications Centre immediately at 1-888-310-1122 to report any suspicious

activity or suspicious vehicles in the area. Information such as suspects' physical descriptions, suspect vehicles and direction of

travel are useful tools for investigators.

Police are asking anyone with information about this theft to contact them at 905-584-2241 or Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS

(8477).
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